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Law Office of

  Richard A. Finnigan          
Richard A. Finnigan                     2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW
           Kathy McCrary, Paralegal
  (360) 956-7001
Olympia, Washington 98512

       (360) 753-7012
rickfinn@localaccess.com
Fax (360) 587-3852
   
  kathym@localaccess.com
June 15, 2011
VIA E-MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY
David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Rainier View Water Company, Inc. – Third Revised Sheet No. 11 Canceling Substitute Second Revised Sheet No. 11
Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed are the original and three copies of the above-referenced tariff sheet.  The purpose of this filing is to add a paragraph addressing the fees to be charged to customers who disconnect and reconnect to the water system within six months.
Some customers take advantage of the current tariff language to disconnect when leaving for a warmer climate in the winter months and then reconnect upon return.  This practice deprives the Company of the revenue that would otherwise be available from at least the base rate and shifts the recovery of operating expenses to other customers.  The Company does not believe it is fair to the other customers to allow this practice to occur.

If this tariff is approved, customers will be notified of the tariff provisions by bill message and any customer that calls to voluntarily disconnect service will be informed by customer service representatives.

Questions concerning this filing should be addressed to the undersigned. The undersigned has authority to file tariff sheets on behalf of the Company.







Sincerely,







RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/km

Enclosure

cc:
Bob Blackman (via e-mail)

Doug Fisher (via e-mail)
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